Lou Mansolillo

T “
From: Jordan Goyette <goyettejordan@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, March 1, 2021 4:06 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Testimony in support of H 5269

To Chairman Solomon & members of the committee,

I would like to urge your strong support of H 5269 from Rep. Perez, another piece of legislation that can be very critical
for helping vulnerable low-income individuals during this pandemic. No one should lose their home over unpaid fees &
taxes as small as water or sewer bills, especially during this time of great financial insecurities. This is especially timely as
people in the communities like mine within Warwick & greater Kent County struggle with water billing problems at the
county water authority. In Coventry there has been a well-known issue with sewer billing problems there. | know at least
a few of the members of the committee are more than familiar with these issues, and | hope you all will move
expeditiously on this legislation.

Thank You,

Jordan Goyette

114 uphill ave

Warwick, R1 02886
goyettejordan@yahoo.com
4015274415

Sent from my iPhone



